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“Somewhere Over There.” 

 

The following letter was received by W O Jones from his sons 

Soloman and George, somewhere in France: 

Dear Father, I take time once more to write you a few lines. We 

are well and truly hope you all are the same. Has Andy Jones gone 
to camp yet? If he has I don’t think he will have to come across. 

You wrote me to tell you when I thought I would be home, well I 

think I will be home inside of a year, and maybe right soon. Write 

me regular and all the news. 

  


